
Weaver's Walk - New Start Date May 12, 2025
We have an important update regarding the Weaver's Walk Project at the 
corner of Melrose Avenue and Norwich Drive. The start of construction 
has been rescheduled to commence on May 12th, 2025. The change in 
date is to accommodate the Design District's Legends Event. 

As part of our continued efforts to keep the community informed and 
minimize any disruptions, we are hosting an online public outreach 
meeting and invite you to attend. The next zoom meeting will be held on 
April 17th, 2025 and meetings will be held biweekly for the duration of 
the project. 

During the meeting, we will provide an overview of the project, including 
the updated timeline, any expected impacts on local businesses, and the 
measures we are taking to ensure minimal disruption. There will also be an 
opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have.

Your participation is valuable to help us address any concerns that might 
affect your business operations during construction. We appreciate your 
input and remain committed to keeping you informed throughout the 
process.

Please RSVP by scanning the QR Code to the top right and registering 
through the link provided. We look forward to connecting with you and 

working together to make this project a success for our community.

Scan to Join Online
Public Outreach Meeting

Scan to Visit the
Project Website

Thursday, April 17, 2025
2:00 PM via Zoom

Stay informed about the 
Weaver’s Walk project.

Special Thanks
Funding partially provided by Metro, a 
partner in our community.

Questions or Concerns?
WeHoDesignDistrictStreetscape@bergcm.com
1 (800) 362-3996
wehodesigndistrictstreetscape.com
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